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I do not support this overreaching measure. I believe in added gun safety, but believe 

this not the right approach. Especially, at time in which our nation, and our Pacific 

Northwest Region have so many opposed views to the current White House 

Administration. Also, it happens be an administration that is relentlessly trying to 

attack numerous constitutional rights of Americans.  


